
MEGA	seminar	2017	-	Publication	Workshop	for	PhD	students	
 
	
This	workshop	is	designed	to	facilitate	Ph.D.	students’	ability	to	develop	a	
conference	paper	into	a	manuscript	that	can	be	submitted	for	publication	in	an	
international	scholarly	journal.		
	
Coordinators:	Karen	Fog	Olwig,	University	of	Copenhagen,	and	Mikkel	Rytter,	
Aarhus	University	
	
Workshop	I:	Each	PhD	student	presents	a	paper	in	one	of	the	sessions	at	the	MEGA	
Seminar	held	at	Sandbjerg,	August	16-18,	and	receives	critique	from	participants	in	
the	session.	We	expect	this	critique	to	be	worked	into	the	revised	papers	that	are	
presented	at	workshop	II.	To	help	in	this	process,	Karen	and	Mikkel	will	give	a	talk,	
during	the	MEGA	Seminar	(August	16,	after	dinner),	in	which	they	provide	a	few	
pointers,	based	on	their	own	experiences,	about	the	do’s	and	don’ts	of	getting	
published	in	international	journals.		
	
Workshop	II:	On	September	11	a	workshop	for	the	presentation	of	the	revised	
papers	will	be	held	in	Copenhagen.	In	preparation	for	this	workshop	students	
should	identify	an	international	journal	where	they	plan	to	publish	their	paper	and	
the	revised	conference	paper	should	be	directed	toward	the	academic	profile	of	this	
journal	and	its	readership.	At	the	workshop	students	will	make	a	brief	oral	
presentation	outlining	how	the	paper	has	been	revised	in	the	light	of	critique	
received	at	the	MEGA	seminar	and	the	specific	profile	and	guidelines	of	the	journal.	
Each	student	will	also	be	expected	to	prepare	a	critique	of	two	manuscripts	revised	
for	publication	by	fellow	students.	
	
In	the	weeks	following	this	workshop,	revision	of	the	manuscripts	should	be	
completed	in	consultation	with	the	students’	advisors	and	submitted	to	the	chosen	
journal.	
	
ECTS:	3,	upon	submission	of	the	manuscript	to	an	academic	journal.		
	
No	reading	is	required	for	this	workshop.	
	
	
PLEASE	NOTE:	

• Participation	in	the	first	(Sandbjerg)	workshop	is	open	to	all	interested	PhD	
students	

• Up	to	six	participants	can	be	accommodated	at	the	second	(Copenhagen)	
workshop.	

• If	you	want	to	be	sure	of	a	seat	at	the	second	workshop,	sign	up	by	sending	
an	email	to	Vicki	Antosz	at:	va@samf.ku.dk	

• Revised	papers	must	be	circulated	to	all	participants	in	the	second	workshop	
by	September	7.	


